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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Totally eliminating day use fees should not happen. Day use of the facilities help cover
ongoing costs. 
We have alway felt out-of-state fees should carry at least small premium. 
We also agree camping fees should be brought up to parallel surrounding State Parks pricing
based on amenities offered. 

Yours truly,
Richard & Janette Thompson
(Residents of Tucson Arizona)
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